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Insurance Journal Quotes Kim Winter on Riot
Insurance Coverage

June 15, 2020

Kim Winter spoke with Insurance Journal for the article "Reassuring Customers Part of Job for Minnesota
Agent in Aftermath of Riots." In the article, Kim talks about how not all insurance policies have the same
coverage and the importance of notifying carriers as soon as possible when making a claim.
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